Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: January 10, 2022 at 1:30pm via Zoom
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes
· Last week's Omak Chronicle and other news outlets printed an article from Wenatchee about aggression towards staff in the library.  The article suggested that the library may go back to curbside service only, if the abuse continued. The Omak Library's intention for the article was to ask the community to assist the library to stay open by masking up, regardless of personal opinions.  Alyssa spoke to both the city and the police about the intent of the article and received good, helpful support from both the city and police.  The person who spit at a library employee was banned forever by the police from all NCW libraries.
· The new blue book drop is working great. Patrons like that it is on Ash St. for easy drop off. NCW I.T. is working to get computers installed inside where the old book drop spot was. The old book drop is now closed.
· The library will donate a bin of crocheted hats that patrons have made to Man Fisher and will continue to donate hats as long as they are made. Pre-teens have also enjoyed making hats when they come to the library to do homework.
· This month there is a Winter Holiday display to celebrate Kwanzaa, Hanukka, Winter Solstice and Christmas and books are being added as the month goes on. There is also a Human Rights display for both adults and children, which looks into human rights issues both past and present.
· Prizes are on display in the glass case for the Winter is Coming activity. Numbered flags and correctly naming houses are part of the fun. Correct guessers will be entered in a raffle to win one of 3 books.
· The Winter Reading program is Dec 13-Jan 13 for both children and adults. It is mainly online but worksheets to enter your reading goal are also available at the library. The prizes are a fun assortment of rubber duckies.
· The bathroom is closed due to mask non compliance by some individuals who also left a mess in the bathroom. Alyssa is working with NCW on how to deal with this and she is hoping the bathroom will be reopened by January.
Bills presented for approval for payment
· City of Omak, water & sewer: $150.64
· PUD, power: $801.52
· US Linen & Uniform, mat cleaning: $54.48
New business
· Bathrooms are open for patrons only. To solve issues we are opening the doors for patrons instead of giving them the code. If someone abuses this they will lose bathroom privileges at the library. We talked with our legal team and found that this should not be a problem. We do want it to be known though that if issues with masking happen again we will have to close the bathrooms once more. We would prefer not to but we are following the mask mandate that is in place. 
· We are moving forward with camera in the library. We had IT up to look at where they are wishing for placement. Next we will have a company come out to install wiring. Staff feel safer knowing that we will have this security measure in place. 
· This month we have a display of the popular books of 2021! We have a variety of books of different genres out on display to entice the public to try something new. 
· Winter reading wraps up January 13th! If you know someone have them stop by before we close to get their rubber duckie! 
Actions Taken
Next Meeting: February 14th at 1:30pm via Zoom. 
